Queensbury School

Wood End Road Erdinaton Birmingham B24 8BL

Telephone: 0121 373 5731

Email: enquiry@queensbury.bham.sch.uk Website: https://www.queensburysch.com

10th November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer



he can be d

Re; Closure of Classes 6.3, 6.4, 6.5, 6.6, 6.7 and 11E - home learning and curriculum arrangements

Due to the closure of these classes, we can now provide details of how the school will be continuing their education through Purple Mash and Zoom.

Public Health has advised that even with a test and negative result, this immediate group must isolate for the full 14-day period. Therefore, 6.3, 6.4, 6.5, 6.6, 6.7 and 11E students are expected to return to school on Tuesday, 24th November 2020.

During this period, we will be providing two double lessons via Zoom, in the morning, each day. There will be work set on Purple Mash for the remainder of the lessons. In addition, at the end of each day, students will have a Zoom form period. Please see details below;

- Lessons on Zoom each day Lessons 2 and 3 (9.15am to 10.25am) Lessons 4 and 5 (10.40am to 11.50am) Form time welfare catch-up (14.45pm to 15.05pm)
- Lesson resources for the afternoon will be uploaded to Purple Mash

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher

Sherree Watkins-McGirl

Head of School

Bushra Adnan

Associate Head of School

Adam Kearns

Associate Head of School









